



June 27, 2016

Dear Sandra Jaquelina Aguilar,

Thank you for attending "The New Landscape Declaration: A Summit on Landscape Architecture and the Future" on June 10-11 2016 at the University of Pennsylvania. You were one of 715 participants that uniquely engaged in the Summit and helped make it a memorable and historic occasion. We hope that you found this to be a valuable educational experience.

The following is the confirmation of sessions completed according to our records:

Course Title	Date	Credit Hours Approved by LA CES (PDHs)
LAF Summit – The New Landscape Declaration: Day 1, AM	6/10/2016	0
LAF Summit – The New Landscape Declaration: Day 1, PM	6/10/2016	0
LAF Summit – The New Landscape Declaration: Day 2, AM	6/11/2016	4
LAF Summit – The New Landscape Declaration: Day 2, PM	6/11/2016	4.5

Please keep this letter as proof of your attendance. If there are questions, please email Jennifer Low at jlow@lafoundation.org.

Jennifer Low

Program Manager Landscape Architecture Foundation 1129 20<sup>th</sup> Street NW, Suite 202 Washington, DC 20036 P.202.331.7070 www.lafoundation.org